
 

 

 

 

  

 

    
   

    
  

  
    

    
  

   
  

     
   

 

   
     

  

 

Privacy Notice 

Flintshire School Admissions 

Your data will be processed by Flintshire County Council for the purposes of processing your application for 
a school place in accordance with the authority’s public task under statutory Codes made under the School 
Standards and Framework Act 1998. Child data provided will also form part of their core pupil record held 
by Flintshire County Council. 

Flintshire County Council may share your data with other local authorities, NHS, Police, Children and Family 
Services/ Early Help Services if this is necessary to carry out its duties to promote wellbeing and welfare. This 
may involve transferring your data outside the European Economic Area (EEA) if you have resided in any 
country outside the EEA. 

Places will be allocated at schools in accordance with the Council’s policy. Flintshire County Council will retain 
your school admissions information until your child’s 25th birthday. 

If you feel that Flintshire County Council has mishandled your personal data at any time you can make a 
complaint to the Information Commissioner's Office by visiting their website or by calling their helpline on 
0303 123 1113. 

For further information about how Flintshire County Council processes personal data and your rights please 
see our privacy notice on our website - http://www.flintshire.gov.uk/en/Resident/Contact-Us/Privacy-
Notice.asp 
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